
From: Алтын Балабаева  
Sent: 26 May 2020 7:50 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance 
Cc: Fiona Marshall; Ella Behlyarova n.dauletyarova; zh.murzabekova  
Subject: Re: ACCC/A/2020/2 (Kazakhstan) - request for advice 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Fiona and colleagues, 

  

Kazakhstan thanks the Compliance Committee for considering request of 14 May 2020 for 
advice on whether carrying out public hearings through video conferencing during the coronavirus 
pandemic would meet the requirements of the Convention. 

In reference with your recent letter, Kazakhstan reviewed the main stages of the the 
Committee’s procedure.  

Kazakhstan confirms request for advice can be published on the Committee’s website in 
accordance with the Committee’s procedures.   

We expect to receive recommendations from the Committee as soon as possible. 

          We hope this message finds you well and healthy despite these exceptional times. 

  

Kind regards, 

         Altyn Balabayeva 
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